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Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

Dear Parliamentary Health Committee.  
I speak on behalf of all my immediate family on this contentious issue, and find the following points 
particularly disturbing. 

Trying to talk someone out of assisted suicide could put you in jail for up to 7 years.  

Death certificates would be falsified for people who access assisted suicide to record their underlying 
sickness as the cause of death instead of suicide or euthanasia. 

The Premier also wants “tele-deaths” legalised so people can access assisted suicide via the a mere phone 
call or over the internet- she has even asked the Prime Minister to change the telecommunications  / carriage 
laws to facilitate this. 

We would encourage you for the sake of family and community to scrap the proposed introduction of 
'assisted suicide '. 

Sincerely,  
Kerry Boettcher 
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